
ANNOUNCING NEW HEAD OF SCHOOL  
RABBI MARSHALL LESACK  

Rabbi Marshall Lesack is an educational and 
organizational leader with senior management experience 
in both the formal and experiential education fields. Since 
2015, he has served as the Principal of the Claire and 
Emanuel G. Rosenblatt High School at Donna Klein Jewish 
Academy. During his tenure, he led the development of the 
school’s specialized programs in medicine, engineering, 
and law, redesigned the Judaic Studies curriculum, and 
oversaw the growth of student life programming and 
enrollment in the high school. 

In addition to his work in the school environment, Rabbi 
Lesack previously served as the Assistant Director of 

Camp Ramah Darom and worked as an educational and organizational consultant for summer 
camps. An educator at heart, he has taught teenagers and adults in a variety of educational 
settings over the past 20 years. 

Rabbi Lesack is passionate about Jewish day school education and strives to create 
environments and communities where young people are valued, supported, and able to become 
the leaders of tomorrow. He was a YOU Lead fellow with Prizmah and completed the Art of 
Leadership at the Harvard Graduate School of Education. A proud alumnus of Akiba Hebrew 
Academy (‘97), Rabbi Lesack holds degrees from Rutgers University and the Jewish 
Theological Seminary of America and has also studied at various institutions in Israel. 

Rabbi Lesack and his wife have three children, two of whom will be students at Jack M. Barrack 
Hebrew Academy beginning in the fall of 2021.  


